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Monday  9:30 -  5:30 
Tuesday  9:30 -  9:00 
Wednesday 9:30 -  5:30 
Thursday  9:30 -  9:00 
Friday  9:30 -  5:30 
Saturday  9:30 -  5:30 
Sunday  1:00 -  5:00   
 (October -  March) 

785 Main Street 
V2A 5E3 

Penticton, BC 
 

250- 770- 7781 
ppl@summer.com 

 

www.pentictonlibrary.ca 

Facebook 
@PentictonPublicLibrary 
@PentictonLibraryTeens 

Twitter 
@PentictonLib 
Instagram 

@pentictonlibrary 
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CREATIVE NON FICTION WRITING GROUP 

GET CAUGHT READING BANNED BOOKS CONTEST 

LIBRARY CLOSURES: JANUARY STAFF TRAINING 

We all have stories to share! 
 

This is a brand new monthly  program for adults. Our aim is to inspire and 
help each other write anecdotes about specific events in our lives. During 
each meeting, participants will bring a story (or part of one) they have 
written between 300- 500 words., work on edits, and participate in tips 
and exercises provided by the program leader. 
 

No registration required.. 

Thursday, January 24th 
Thursday, February 28th 
9:30ć11:30 am 
Library- Museum Auditorium 

This year weĉre trying something new for the annual Freedom to Read 
Week event at the library: A Banned Book Photo Contest! For the month of 
February weĉll have a display titled ċGet Caught Reading Banned BooksČ 
just inside the front doors. To enter into the contest: 

¶ Grab one of the banned books on display 
¶ Take a picture in front of the display 
¶ Send it to us via email, or Tag us on Facebook or Instagram 

 

Contest Runs: February 1 -  March  
9:30ć11:30 am 
Library- Museum Auditorium 

The library will be closed for in- house staff training. Thank you for 
your understanding and patience as we continue to ensure weĉre 
able to provide the best service possible! 
 

Wednesday, January 23 
OPENING AT: 1:00 pm 
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A new year is often time for a fresh start! In 2018, the Library wrapped up 
itĉs 2014 to 2018 Strategic Plan, and wow, did we do a lot! Many of the 
programs that our patrons have come to love grew out of our strategic 
goals to support life long learning. Our adult book clubs expanded, and 
Learning @ Lunch was developed, and we introduced the Tuesday Night 
Movies and the Summer Film Festival Ć as well as Penticton Reads! 
(whew!) Teen and Tween programs were a brand new focus and how 
theyĉve grown! Through a grants, fundraising efforts, as well as generous 
donations; weĉve successfully launched S.T.E.A.M. (Science, technology,     
engineering, arts, and math) based programing. The Community            
Foundation of the South Okanagan Similkameen also donated funds to buy 
a 3D printer in 2018! (Keep an eye out for programs and events with that 
as a feature in 2019ď) 

In the library, behind the scenes our technical services staff have been 
hard at work streamlining the process to get items into the hands of you, 
our patrons. Youĉve probably noticed a few changes to the catalogue and 
website. Weĉll see a few more before 2019 is finished. We are working to 
integrate our digital and physical collections into the catalogue. New    
technology can be frustrating, I know, but did you know you can ċborrow 
a librarianČ and get one- on- one help with most things. Just give us a call 
or ask at the information desk to book an appointment.  

From all of us at the Penticton Public Library: Have a wonderful and safe 
New Year!  

 

Looking for more ways to support your local library? We 
have book sales several times a year! 
 

We sell: books, audiobooks, magazines, DVDs, & CDs! 
 

Already have too many books? We accept all of the items 
above as donations as well! Most of the books that do not 
make it onto our shelves are sold during the book sales. 
These funds are used to buy new books to keep our       
collection current.  
 

Interested in donating items but not sure what we take? 
Just give us a call at 250- 770- 7781! 
 

We also have books for sale all year in the library! 

In 2018, we raised: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU, PENTICTON 

LIBRARY PATRONS! 

DIRTY BOOK SALES 

Heather Buzzell, 
MLIS 
Chief Librarian 



TODDLERTIME BABY SONGS 

& RHYMES 

This program features puppets, 
songs, rhymes, feltboard stories, and 
longer stories with more  
challenging content. Participation 
encouraged. 

3 -  5 years 
Wednesdays, Jan 16 -  Mar 27* 
*No program January 23rd 
10:00 -  10:30 am 
Childrenĉs Library 

PRESCHOOL  

STORYTIME 

READING ROCKS! 

Join us for a parent and child  
program featuring great songs, 
rhymes, and books for  
pre- walkers in an informal & 
active setting. 
 

Infant to 15 months 
Fridays, Jan 18 -  Mar 29 
1:30 -  2:30 pm 
Childrenĉs Library 

This program is designed for  
toddlers and features an active 
mix of puppets, songs, rhymes, 
feltboard stories, and of course, 
books!  
 

15 months to 3 years 
Fridays, Jan 18 -  Mar 29 
10:00 -  10:30 am 
Childrenĉs Library 

Help us celebrate literacy with a 
program featuring stories, crafts, 
and a puppet show about how 
much reading ROCKS! 
Friday, January 25 
3:30 -  5:00 pm 
Drop- in 
Childrenĉs Library 

These programs are all free and drop-in,  

phone 250-770-7783 for more information 

VALENTINES DAY 

Dress in your red and pink (or 
any other colours!) best and drop 
by the library for a themed story 
time, crafts and puppet show! 
Friday, February 8 
3:30- 5:00 pm 
Drop- in 
Childrenĉs Library 


